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Hartnell College will be nationally recognized for the success of our students by developing leaders who will 
contribute to the social, cultural, and economic vitality of our region and the global community.  

 
HARTNELL COLLEGE MISSION STATEMENT  

Focusing on the needs of the Salinas Valley, Hartnell College provides educational opportunities for students to 
reach academic goals in an environment committed to student learning, achievement and success.  

 

 
 

5. Investigation of the Feasibility of a Facilities Bond Measure Willard Lewallen 
Dr. Lewallen reported the Governing Board adopted a resolution authorizing the district to 
investigate the feasibility of a facilities bond measure to construct, modernize, and expand, 
facilities.  A community survey was developed and a survey of 500 households across the district 
is now underway.  Sample survey questions include how well the college is doing, how well the 
president is doing, as well as questions related to supporting a bond.  Gilbert Ramos asked if 500 
is too small of a sample and Dr. Lewallen responded that 500 is recommended for the size of the 
district.  The Governing Board will receive the survey results at its meeting of February 16, 2016 
and the results will determine the next steps .  Dr. Lewallen will share the survey results as soon 
as they are available.  

 
6. Improvements to  Program Planning and Assessment (PPA) Process Brian Lofman/ 

  Dave Beymer 
Dave Beymer, Faculty/PPA Specialist, and Dr. Brian Lofman, delivered a brief presentation 
on the improvements to the program planning and assessment process.  Based on survey 
results and discussions with key stakeholders, improvements were made for this cycle. 
Streamlined templates (PPA reports), Excel spreadsheets to simplify budget requests for 
FY 2017-18, additional time for completion of reports (3 months rather than 2),  and an 
opportunity to make adjustments  

http://www.hartnell.edu/node/3749
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